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Thank you, Mr. President. 

Bangladesh warmly welcomes the delegation of Turkmenistan to the third cycle of UPR. 

We appreciate Turkmenistan for its efforts in implementing the recommendations it accepted during the second cycle of review; and congratulate the people of Turkmenistan for adopting a new national constitution in 2016 aiming to establish a multiparty participatory democracy and based on the current realities of the Turkmen society. We commend the constitutional focus on the safeguarding of human rights in accordance with the country’s international obligations and commitments.
In addition, during the reporting period, Turkmenistan has also made a number of legislative enactments and amendments as well as  policy interventions including in the areas of education, health and well-being, housing, and combating corruption and trafficking in persons etc. 
Mr. President,

My delegation would like to recommend that the government of Turkmenistan - 
a) Continues to further strengthen its efforts to safeguard the right to health with an enhanced allocation of resources in this area; and 
b) Continues to implement the national action plans with especial attention to the action plan on gender equality 2015–2020. 
We wish Turkmenistan another round of successful review. 
Thank you.
